MEMORANDUM

Date:

September 12, 2006

To:


Robert Backstein, Hearing Examiner

From:

Paul MacCready, Senior Planner




Planning & Development Services (PDS)

Re:


Panther Lake Ridge, Project File No. 04-112029 SD

This memorandum is a response to material submitted on September 7, 2006 by the applicant and appellant to the Hearing Examiner for consideration at the Open Record Remand Hearing scheduled for September 19, 2006.

After review of the submitted information by drainage, critical area, traffic, and planning staff; PDS’s position is that no new development activity is being proposed at this time and no new recommendation is offered.  Should a revised development be proposed, revised plans and documents would need to be submitted for review to show compliance with Snohomish County Code Chapter 30 prior to further recommendations to the Hearing Examiner.
cc:
Tom Adams, Applicant’s Attorney

Jennifer Dold, Appellant’s Attorney
04-112209 SD; Panther Lake Ridge
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